
March, 31, 2025 

 

RE: Recommendation for Dr’s Guy & Ilke Peh: 

To Whom It May Concern: 

I first met Dr. Guy Peh and his wife Dr. Ilke Peh in 2013 at a gathering of ministers. 

I have had the opportunity to fellowship with them every year since first meeting them in 
2013. 

They have been invited speakers at Redeeming Love Christian Center, Nanuet, NY for the 
past 4 years. 

They have conducted meetings with our main congregation, married couples, singles, 
women’s fellowship, Spanish congregation (bilingual services).  

As one of the senior pastors at Redeeming Love Christian Center, I have found them to be 
excellent ministers of the Gospel, sound in doctrine, gits of the Spirit in operation, friendly 
and able to connect with our people. They are also humble and submissive to the leaders 
of our ministry.  

They are both graduates of Christ for the Nations Institute Bible school in Dallas, Tx.  

They are long-time members of Church in the City in Rowlett, Tx and submissive to their 
leadership. 

I highly recommend them both as spiritual leaders and ordained ministers of the Gospel. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Pastor Edward Pfundstein 

Senior Pastor 

Redeeming Love Christian Center 

145 West Route 59 

Nanuet, NY 10954 

845-623-9300 


